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Success Coaches Prepared to Lead as New Student
Orientation Begins
Each summer, student success coaches representing the Office of Admissions at Purdue University
Fort Wayne are asked to step forward—and sometimes backward—to set a positive tone for new
students. Because of their role, it’s not an overstatement to stay the coaches can change futures.

Working as leaders during new student orientation, the success coaches are upperclassmen
who are the university’s foot soldiers. They help facilitate a smooth transition to college life at
PFW and also serve as mentors and friends throughout the school year.

“I got the chance to interview every single one of these new coaches, to meet them and get to
know them,” said group leader Thomas Carroll. “I am so excited to see how much impact they
can have on every new student that comes to PFW because I know that each of them is
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amazing.”

READ MORE

Good to Know

June Faculty and Staff Portrait Session
Faculty and staff who would like to have portraits taken may do so Tuesday from 11:30 a.m. to
12:30 p.m. The photographer will be set up on the north end of the skybridge connecting Helmke
Library and Walb Student Union.

From the Field
Several colleges, departments, and programs at PFW publish e-newsletters. Follow these
links to read the latest:

Expressions | College of Visual and Performing Arts

In a Snap
Seen and noted around campus. Monitor our university social feeds for more great moments of
Mastodon life. 

https://www.pfw.edu/news-center/success-coaches-prepared-lead-new-student-orientation-begins
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/VPA-Expressions-May-2025.html?soid=1104629435837&aid=pU7_YzFq-sc


Art and design students in the College of Visual and Performing Arts learn the skills of airbrushing
in the second-floor studio of the Visual Arts Building on May 29. Left to right: Kennedy Phillips,
Diego Munoz, and Gwyn Widener.

News Center Inside PFW Archive Athletics Ripples

Inside PFW is an official university communication for faculty and staff. All submissions should be sent to
inside@pfw.edu no later than 2 p.m. on the day prior to the next edition to be considered for inclusion.
Newsletter guidelines can be accessed in the PFW News Center.

Inside PFW is produced twice weekly on Tuesday and Thursday by the Office of Communications and Marketing.
Inside PFW Special Edition is a supplement to the regularly scheduled newsletter. It covers breaking news and
time-sensitive information directly related to university operations.

https://emma-assets.s3.amazonaws.com/1exfb/12de42c8c60996df133e925a6eec0d13/20250529-Airbrush-Studio-JW.jpg
http://pfw.edu/news-center
http://pfw.edu/news-center
https://www.pfw.edu/news-center/inside-pfw-newsletter-archives
https://www.pfw.edu/news-center/inside-pfw-newsletter-archives
https://gomastodons.com/
https://gomastodons.com/
https://www.pfw.edu/offices/human-resources/ripples/
https://www.pfw.edu/offices/human-resources/ripples/
mailto:inside@pfw.edu
https://www.pfw.edu/offices/communications-marketing/media-relations/newsletter-guidelines


https://www.facebook.com/PurdueFortWayne/
https://twitter.com/purduefw
https://www.instagram.com/purduefortwayne/
https://www.youtube.com/purdueuniversityfortwayne
https://www.linkedin.com/school/purdue-university-fort-wayne
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